
If you have an incoming Kindergartener, 
you may now register your child!

 
Packets can be picked up Monday - Friday between
7:40 am - 3:10 pm.  You can also download and print

the packet from our website if you choose.
 

Please review the packet to ensure you have all
documentation prior to arriving 

to school to register.
 

Registrations must be completed in person with our
school registrar, Mrs. Karen Hart. 

 
For questions, please contact the 

front office @ 754-322-5950
 

T h e  O f f i c i a l  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  C o u n t r y  H i l l s  E l e m e n t a r y -  M a y  2 0 2 1

PROWLS N'  GROWLS
 

Join us for our final SAC meeting 
of the year

 
Monday, May 24th @ 3pm

Media Center
         

We will vote on officers
for the 2021-2022 school year!

 



May 3-7 - Teacher Appreciation Week

May 4 - National Teacher Day

May 4 & 5 - 5th FSA Reading

May 6 & 7 - 4th FSA Reading

May 10 & 11 - 5th FSA Math

May 13 & 14 - 4th FSA Math

May 18 & 19 - 3rd FSA Math

May 19 - Chipotle Fundraiser 5-9 pm

May 24 - SAC/SAF @ 3pm

May 25 & 26 - 5th FSA Science

May 26 - Crumbl Cookie Fundraiser 4-8 pm

May 31 - No School

June 7 - 5th grade drive by celebration

June 9 - Early Release Day/Last Day of School

May 9





THE SCHOOL WILL CONTINUE TO FOLLOW CDC RECOMMENDED PROTOCOLS 
 

PARTICIPATING AT HOME LEARNERS WILL ENTER THROUGH ONE SINGLE POINT OF ENTRY  
 

STUDENTS WILL HAVE A PRE-ASSIGNED TESTING SEAT 
 

SEATS WILL BE SANITIZED BEFORE AND AFTER STUDENT USE. 
 

SEATS ARE SOCIALLY DISTANCED. 
 

SUPPLIES WILL BE GIVEN TO THE STUDENTS FOR INDIVIDUAL USE














